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St Peter and St Paul’s School Uniform Policy 
 
GIRLS: Grey skirt or pinafore dress with white blouse or white polo shirt 
              Official school sweatshirt or cardigan with logo 
              Plain grey school trousers  
              Plain white socks or grey coloured tights, not patterned 
              Blue and white gingham dresses may be worn in summer 
              Children should not wear trousers or leggings with skirts, pinafores or 
      dresses. 
 
BOYS:   Grey trousers with white shirt or white polo shirt. 
             Official school sweatshirt. 
             Plain white/black /grey socks. 
     Plain grey school shorts may be worn in summer 

 
School uniform sweatshirts/jumpers can be purchased from   
Whittakers in Bolton town centre; reading folders are on sale at  
the school office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In Year 6, the children have a green school jumper. All families receive a voucher 
for these, entitling you to a free green jumper from Whittakers.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



Active Wear  
 
It is important for the safety of the children that they have suitable clothing whilst 
taking part in sporting activities.  
 
We have introduced what we call ‘Active Wear’ for your child’s PE day; this consists of 
a navy blue SPP hoodie, navy blue jogging bottoms, white PE t-shirt and plain black 
trainers. These should not have a logo on them. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please remember to label your entire child’s uniform. It is difficult to find misplaced 
items of clothing without identification.  
 
Plain black trainers can be purchased from Tesco, Asda, Morrisons, Sainsbury’s.  
 
Trainers and School Shoes 
 
Trainers—for wearing with active wear 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
School Shoes 
Flat black shoes should be worn as part of the school uniform, not trainers. Boots are 
not acceptable.   
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

Jewellery 
 
On health and safety grounds we do not allow children to wear jewellery in our 
school. The exceptions to this rule are a watch and one pair of small, plain gold/silver/
white crystal studs. These must not be worn on PE days.   
 
Hair 
 
Children’s hair should not be dyed or have any temporary hair pieces in it.  
Short hair should not be worn shorter than a number 2. Patterns and lines should not 
be cut into hair. 
Hair bobbles and slides should co-ordinate with the uniform - white/blue/black.   
 
Make up 

Children are not allowed to wear any make up in school. This includes nail polish,  

extensions henna and tattoos. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Headscarves 
If you choose for your child to wear a headscarf for religious reasons, these should be 
plain and be either blue or black.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Our uniform policy is created with our families in mind. We do 
not want school to be a place where children feel they need to 
compete for the latest brands for clothes and equipment.  

 

 
 


